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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with the Wetlands Protection Act (M.G.L. Ch. 131, §40) you are hereby
noftified of a public hearing.

The Freetown Conservation Commission will hold a hearing on Monday, September 14,
2020 at 4:15 p.m., to review a Notice of Intent as follows:

Submitted by: Nynelyon, Inc.
Property owner: Tedd E. Hadley, Mary C. Mcintosh, and Estate of Earl H. Hadley
Represented by: Nyles Zager / Zenith Consulting Engineers, LLC

Scope of Work: Constfruction of a residential subdivision roadway with associated
grading, drainage, and utilities within a bordering land subject to
flooding. Al work is within a tidally influenced zone and no
compensatory storage is required for this project.

Location: 0, 16, and 18 Water Street, Assonet
“"Assonet Inn" property
Map 211, Lots 214, 216, 217

Due to ongoing COVID-19 concerns, this meeting will either be outdoors at the Multi-
Purpose Senior Center, 227 Chace Road, East Freetown, or online at Zoom.com. See
meeting notice to be posted by September 10, 2020, for exact location and Zoom
instructions (if applicable).

All persons, parties, or corporations interested therein may appear and be heard inrelation
thereto.

Keven V. Desmarais, Chairman
Freetown Conservation Commission



